March 13, 2008

Joe Ward

Ward Roofing

10410 SW 185 Terrace
Miami, FLL 33157

Re: Joseph & Sandra Hagan Residence
7604 SW 179 Terrace
Miami, FL. 33157

Dear Joe,

I’m writing this letter to let you know how pleased we are with the
job you just did at our house. The professional manner in which
your crew conducted themselves was greatly appreciated. In
particular, I’d like to mention Dave who went over and above the
call of duty, in my opinion. In addition, the quality of the materials
used, as well as the crew’s workmanship, was quite superior.

I can safely say that [ would recommend your company to anyone
in need of a new roof or repairs.

Sincerely,

(o bty—

Joseph E. Hagan



